
75 YEARS A PRIEST! 

On behalf of the whole "ADoRE" family, 
we send our heartiest congratulations to 
Fr. Brian Coogan on his celebration of 75 
years of Priesthood on 6th July. He is still 
regularly saying Masses on Zoom and 
celebrated Mass for us at the July 
meeting. Fr. Brian co-founded ADoRE in 
1975 and we are told he's not just still 
enjoying life, but continues to give so 
much joy to everyone! Click HERE to 
watch his celebration of Mass for ADoRE 
in July. Follow the link HERE to read about 
the foundations of ADoRE and watch a 
video interview with Fr Brian. 

 

https://youtu.be/LR9fVp1bZxw
https://www.altonrenewal.com/history

